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St Bernadette’s RCP Newsletter

Friday 21st September
Together we Learn. Together we Achieve. Together we grow in God's Love.
	Punctuality and Attendance

There have been 14 occasions of late arrivals this week. Please remember school doors open at 8:45 and close at 8:55

This week’s attendance

Buttons      100%     
Smarties    98.26%      
Year1          98.67% 
Year 1/ 2    97.67%     
Year 2        100%     
Year 3        99.33%     
Year 3/ 4   100%     
Year 4        98.33%     
Year 5        99.33%     
Year 5/ 6   100%     
Year 6        96.67%     
Total          98.91%     


Assemblies

We have had some Assemblies this week about ‘Peace’ as today, Friday 21st September, is International Peace Day. We have been learning how to commit to Peace in our communities and our World, despite there being many differences among us.  
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GDPR
If you have not already done so, please return the ‘Privacy Notice for Families’ to school as soon as possible. 
PTA Annual General meeting – Thank you everyone who came to our PTA meeting this week. The PTA are arranging a very exciting term for us with an Infants Autumn Disco, a Junior Autumn Disco and our

Christmas Fair. Dates are in the list below and further details will follow.

Tickets will be on sale very soon. 
Macmillan Coffee Morning
We are again holding a Macmillan Coffee Morning in the School Hall on Friday 28th September. Letters have been sent out this week with your child and a copy is attached to the email too. Please come along if you can to support this very worthy cause. We had a wonderful morning last year, with songs/poems from every class and this year looks to be just as good!

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy

We are looking to recruit a lunchtime supervisor to help out every day from 12pm to 1pm. If you are interested, please contact Mr. Proctor at school and he will be happy to speak to you about the role.

Parking around School 
We have again had requests from local residents for parents to consider their parking. Whilst we might not always mean to, sometimes our parking can restrict residents’ access to their own drives. 
Please do not park across residents drives, or restrict pavement access. We have many parents with buggies who then have to go into the road to get around the cars. There is plenty of parking space at church. Please be extra careful and considerate.
KS1 Topic Launch

Thank you to all who came to the Key Stage One topic launch of ‘Marvellous Me.’ The children thoroughly enjoyed their afternoon and we hope you all did too. They are very excited to start their new topic. 

Head Boy and Head Girl
Well done to Jack O’Donnell and Erin Lee who are this year’s Head Boy and Head Girl. Deputy Head Boy is Eoin Clerkin and Deputy Head Girl is Faye McGarry. It was a very difficult choice, as the standard of all the applications and subsequent interviews was extremely high. 

Reception and Nursery Church Service Tuesday 25.09.18

A reminder to parents of Nursery and Reception, that children are having a ‘Welcome’ service at Church at 9am on Tuesday next week. Children are to be taken straight to church on that morning and will then be walked back to school afterwards. Any children who are usually in Breakfast club will be walked to church by staff from school. We would appreciate as many parents as possible to accompany the children on their walk back to school, as it is the first time we have done this. Thank you. 
Dates for Diary until Christmas – We will send out other events/dates in due course

	
	

	Monday 24th Sept
	Year 6 Parents Meeting for RobinWood – 5pm

	Friday 28th Sept
	Macmillan Coffee Morning – School Hall – 9am. Everyone welcome 

	Thursday 11th October
	Mass in School for the Month of the Holy Rosary

	Wednesday 17th Oct
	Parents’ Evening – School Hall 

	Thursday 18th Oct
	School closes at 3.30pm for pupils

	     Friday 19th Oct
	Staff training Day (PAD) 

	Friday 19th Oct
	Infant’s Autumn Disco  5.30pm to 7pm

	Monday 29th Oct
	School starts for all pupils

	Thursday 1st Nov
	All Saints Day - 11am Mass in Church. All Welcome

	Friday 2nd November
	Junior Autumn Disco 6.30pm to 8pm

	Tuesday 13th Nov
	Year 6 SATS Meeting – School Hall – 5pm

	Friday 30th November
	Christmas Fair 5.30pm

	Wednesday 5th Dec
	Key Stage 1 Topic Finale – 2.45pm

	Friday 14th Dec
	Mince Pie and Merriment Morning – School Hall – 9am. Everyone welcome

	Tuesday 18th Dec
	Year 3 trip to Marist Centre 

	Wednesday 19th Dec
	Year 3 trip to Marist Centre  

	Friday 21st Dec
	School closes at 1.30pm
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